Kate Lunceford

I urge you to prepare a new Disproportionate Cost Analysis and require Chevron to clean up the
property to a level closer to how they found it, which will enable a future landowner to move
forward without incurring additional cost. The value of saltwater marshes to the health of sea life
and the community must be considered. The cost of new exposure from flood damage or sea level
rise must be added to the analysis.



